To

From

Bennington College

Bernie Iser Date October 11, 1972

Grahame Shane Re: Insurance nn Patrick Heron art work
Art Division

Please insure Patrick Heron paintings (list attached) as requested by
Waddington & Tooth Galleries, Ltd. (letter attached) from the time they
are picked up by me in Albany on Monday, October 16, while they are on
exhibition in Usdan Gallery (October 17 through November 7) and for
their return journey to London. Let me know so that I can confirm in

writing to the Gallery.

Thanks,



